
                      

 

  

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL INVITATION 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

We are pleased to invite you to the International EMF-Antalya Muaythai Open Cup’s 2016 held in the beautiful 

city of Antalya, Turkey.  

 

On this special occasion we would like to extend an invitation to your Muaythai Teams to participate in the the 

International EMF-Antalya Muaythai Open Cup’s 2016. The event will be held from the 15-18 December 2016, 

 

The International EMF-Antalya Muaythai Open Cup’s 2016, will offer good opportunities to Kids, Cadets, Junior 

and Senior Male A-B Division & Female and athlete to participate in different kind of fighting and Waikru 

demonstration competition.   

 

Kindly confirm receipt of invitation by replying to emfopencupturkey@gmail.com, all other information, 

itinerary and forms will be sent to you shortly.  

 

We are looking forward to welcome you and your delegation in Antalya Turkey.   

 

Yours sincerely,    

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      
 
    

                        

 

 

 

 

 

Gennady Trukhanov 

Acting President  

EMF-European Muaythai Federation  

 

Hasan Yildiz 

Vice President of European Muaythai 

Federation-EMF 

Deputy President of Turkish Muaythai 

Federation-TMF 

 

 

Halil Durna 

President of Turkish Muaythai Federation 

Member Board Directory of International 

Federation Muaythai of Amateur - IFMA   
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